
I don't know how you expect 99% of telephone users to read and comment on all the 
questions below. The use of the 084 & 087 non-geographic numbers is a absolute scandal. I 
can see no reason whatsoever for their use other than to fleece the consumer further when 
virtually every national company and other institutions use these numbers.  
There use should be banned completely not limited to 7p/min and 13p/min or alternatively 
the telephone companies should be made to include these calls in the bundles or packages.  
 
I have neither to time or inclination to waste further time reading your ridiculously long 
document let alone understand the "gobble degook" 

 


